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Made possible with support from LACC’s US
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To register, email ldudley@fiu.edu.

LACC’s Bolivia High Andes Qualitative Field Study
for Community College (CC) and Minority-Serving
(MS) Faculty is an international interdisciplinary
seminar on the Pueblos Originarios (indigenous
communities) of the High Andes in Bolivia. The
2021 Field Study includes a cohort of eight CC and
MS faculty members from institutions in the
Southeastern United States. Participants traveled
to Bolivia to examine and interrogate more typical
approaches to "Indigenous Studies" in the US and
learn how to better support the comparative study
of similarities, differences, challenges, and
opportunities that cut across various native
populations in the Americas. In this seminar, the
participating LACC Bolivia High Andes faculty
members will present final projects from the field
study and how they will incorporate their
experiences from Bolivia in their teaching and
research.

Tuesday, July 27, 2021
12:00-2:00 pm EDT
Online via Zoom
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